Westward Expansion Persuasive Letter
Examples
Thank you categorically much for downloading westward expansion persuasive
letter examples.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have look numerous
time for their favorite books later this westward expansion persuasive letter
examples, but end occurring in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good ebook following a mug of coffee in the afternoon,
otherwise they juggled once some harmful virus inside their computer. westward
expansion persuasive letter examples is comprehensible in our digital library
an online entry to it is set as public therefore you can download it instantly.
Our digital library saves in combination countries, allowing you to get the
most less latency epoch to download any of our books with this one. Merely
said, the westward expansion persuasive letter examples is universally
compatible in the manner of any devices to read.

Science and Children 1999
Mixed Messages: Materiality, Textuality, Missions J. Scott 2005-05-05 This
collection of essays looks at missions, their complicity in European
colonialism, and their postcolonial aftermath. It examines the spread of
Christianity, ranging over the anthropological, textual, historical, and
geographical dimensions of mission enterprises, with topics as diverse as the
influence of mission printing and record-keeping on traditional life in Africa
to the role of missions in changing styles of dress in India. Also, uniquely,
the collection includes essays analyzing the role of proselytizing in Islam,
Hinduism, and Buddhism, as well as American liberal democratic capitalism. The
volume is interdisciplinary, focusing on textual and material aspects of
missions. Like Griffiths' earlier ground-breaking books in postcolonial
studies, and Scott's well-known interdisciplinary work on missions and
postcolonial literatures, this collection will be fascinating to scholars in
postcolonial/cultural and mission studies and be useful as a teaching tool as
well. Mixed Messages was listed among the 15 best books for 2005 in the Jan
2006 issue of The International Bulletin of Mission Studies .
Persuading People Robert Cockcroft 2013-12-01 This fascinating and practical
book explores persuasive techniques in the English language, and is the ideal
introduction for students and others with a professional interest in
persuasion. Using a wide range of lively and accessible illustrative material,
Robert Cockcroft and Susan Cockcroft unpick the complexities of persuasive
language - both written and spoken - and enable readers to develop and enhance
their rhetorical skills. Now thoroughly revised and expanded, the second
edition of this successful text includes: - Developed application of cognitive
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linguistic theory, which sheds new light on the emotional and logical powers of
persuasion - Extended and updated examples of rhetoric in action - Clear
pointers for further study to allow readers to continue their exploration into
rhetorical theory and practice - A new final chapter which invites readers to
practice their skills using updated versions of traditional rhetorical
exercises
Coasting Casey Shannon Anderson 2016-08-10 “My teachers say I’m coasting, that
I just do ‘well enough.’ But why do I want to waste my time on super boring
stuff?” Casey is bright, but doesn’t apply himself at school. Instead, he
coasts—doing just well enough to get by, and ignoring homework and projects
that don’t interest him. What does interest Casey is art. He loves to draw,
make music, and create. Sometimes this enthusiasm interferes with learning and
gets him into trouble. With help from his school principal, Casey learns to
apply his passions to his schoolwork. Told in humorous rhyme, this lively story
will speak to bored students and to any kid who can—and wants to—do better. The
book concludes with tips and information to help parents, teachers, counselors,
and other adults foster dialogue with any kid wrestling with underachievement.
Modern Studies in Property Law Heather Conway 2017-07-27 This book contains a
collection of peer-reviewed papers presented at the Eleventh Biennial Modern
Studies in Property Law Conference held at Queen's University Belfast in April
2016. It is the ninth volume to be published under the name of the Conference.
The Conference and its published proceedings have become an established forum
for property lawyers from around the world to showcase current research in the
discipline. This collection reflects the diversity and contemporary relevance
of modern research in property law. Following a foreword from the keynote
speaker at the Conference, Queen's alumnus Lord Kerr of Tonaghmore, the
chapters address a range of issues, from the nature of land law and property
rights, through claims to the home and digital assets, to the growing debate on
the nature of public property. Collectively the chapters demonstrate the
vibrancy and importance of property law in dealing with modern concerns across
the common law world.
Differentiation in the Elementary Grades Kristina J. Doubet 2017-10-16 In this
comprehensive resource for elementary school teachers, Kristina J. Doubet and
Jessica A. Hockett explore how to use differentiated instruction to help
students be more successful learners--regardless of background, native
language, learning preference, or motivation. They explain how to * Create a
healthy classroom community in which students' unique qualities and needs are
as important as the ones they have in common. * Translate curriculum into
manageable and meaningful learning goals that are fit to be differentiated. *
Use pre-assessment and formative assessment to uncover students' learning
needs, tailor tasks accordingly, and ensure that students are "getting it." *
Provide interactive learning experiences that encourage students to engage with
both the content and one another. * Present students with avenues to take in,
process, and produce knowledge that appeal to their varied interests and
learning preferences. * Navigate potential roadblocks to differentiation. Each
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chapter provides a plethora of practical tools, templates, and strategies for a
variety of subject areas developed by and for real teachers. Whether you're new
to differentiated instruction or looking to expand your repertoire of DI
strategies, Differentiation in the Elementary Grades will show you classroomtested ways to better engage students and help them succeed every day. Includes
URL and password for free downloadable forms.
Reading and Writing Scripture in New Religious Movements E. Gallagher
2014-07-24 New religious movements both read the Bible in creative ways and
produce their own texts that aspire to scriptural status. From the creation
stories in Genesis and the Ten Commandments to the life of Jesus and the
apocalypse, they develop their self-understandings through reading and writing
scripture.
Changing the Way You Teach, Improving the Way Students Learn Giselle O. MartinKniep 2009 Looking at curriculum design, assessment, and instructional
practices, this book describes how teachers can optimize teaching and learning
strategies no matter what grade level or subject they teach.
Best Practices in Writing Instruction Steve Graham 2013-03-19 Highly practical
and accessible, this indispensable book provides clear-cut strategies for
improving K-12 writing instruction. The contributors are leading authorities
who demonstrate proven ways to teach different aspects of writing, with
chapters on planning, revision, sentence construction, handwriting, spelling,
and motivation. The use of the Internet in instruction is addressed, and
exemplary approaches to teaching English-language learners and students with
special needs are discussed. The book also offers best-practice guidelines for
designing an effective writing program. Focusing on everyday applications of
current scientific research, the book features many illustrative case examples
and vignettes.
How to Differentiate Instruction in Academically Diverse Classrooms, Third
Edition Carol Ann Tomlinson 2017-03-22 We differentiate instruction to honor
the reality of the students we teach. They are energetic and outgoing. They are
quiet and curious. They are confident and self-doubting. They are interested in
a thousand things and deeply immersed in a particular topic. They are
academically advanced and “kids in the middle” and struggling due to cognitive,
emotional, economic, or sociological challenges. More of them than ever speak a
different language at home. They learn at different rates and in different
ways. And they all come together in our academically diverse classrooms.
Written as a practical guide for teachers, this expanded third edition of Carol
Ann Tomlinson’s groundbreaking work covers the fundamentals of differentiation
and provides additional guidelines and new strategies for how to go about it.
You’ll learn * What differentiation is and why it’s essential * How to set up
the flexible and supportive learning environment that promotes success * How to
manage a differentiated classroom * How to plan lessons differentiated by
readiness, interest, and learning profile * How to differentiate content,
process, and products * How to prepare students, parents, and yourself for the
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challenge of differentiation First published in 1995 as How to Differentiate
Instruction in Mixed-Ability Classrooms, this new edition reflects evolving
best practices in education, the experiences of practitioners throughout the
United States and around the world, and Tomlinson’s continuing thinking about
how to help each and every student access challenging, high-quality curriculum;
engage in meaning-rich learning experiences; and feel at home in a school
environment that “fits.”
How to Integrate the Curricula Robin J. Fogarty 2009-04-14 This updated
resource offers ten models that allow teachers to work together to create
learner-centered classrooms by grouping elements from various content areas
into a coherent, standards-based curriculum.
Teaching Reading with Literature Gail E. Tompkins 1993 Complete with step-bystep "action plans", this book provides the theories, techniques, and tools
pre-service and in-service teachers need to implement an effective literaturebased reading program.
Persuasive Writing Karl Zender 1981
The Politics of Knowledge in Education Elizabeth Rata 2012-05-23 This book
explores the decline of the teaching of epistemic, conceptual knowledge in
schools, its replacement with everyday social knowledge, and its relation to
changes in the division of labor within the global economy. It argues that the
emphasis on social knowledge in postmodern and social constructionist pedagogy
compounds the problem, and examines the consequences of these changes for
educational opportunity and democracy itself.
The Passionate Empiricist Marlana Portolano 2009-01-01 Explores John Quincy
Adams’s oratorical work in support of government-funded science. This book
introduces readers to the role that classical oratory played in changing early
American attitudes about pure scientific research. Marlana Portolano
investigates the impact of John Quincy Adams’s oratorical campaigns on the
origins of government-funded science in America, with a special focus on his
classical theory of rhetorical engagement and civic duty. “In this age where so
much government funding of science is based in the military-industrial complex,
it is fascinating to look at arguments for and against government funding of
science at a time when such funding was not a given.” — CHOICE
Literature-based Composition Helen Chanda Lodge 1988
Nineteen Lines Lytle Shaw 2007 Poetry. Nineteen Lines is an exceptional
collection of poetry and prose from The Drawing Center's noted Line Reading
series. This 336-page volume was edited by the Line Reading series curator,
Lytle Shaw, and features the work of: Ammiel Alcalay, John Ashbery, Charles
Bernstein, Anselm Berrigan, Christian Bok, Regis Bonvicino, Lee Ann Brown, Joao
Cabral de Melo Neto, Jeff Clark, Tina Darragh, Alan Davies, Kevin Davies, Tim
Davis, Jean Day, Adam DeGraff, Jeff Derksen, Buck Downs, Johanna Drucker,
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Marcella Durand, Kenward Elmslie, Dan Farrell, Rob Fitterman, Ben Friedlander,
Renee Gladman, Kenny Goldsmith, Nada Gordon & Gary Sullivan, Carla Harryman,
Lyn Hejinian, Susan Howe, Erica Hunt, Alison Knowles, David Larsen, Rachel
Levitsky, Tan Lin, Jackson Mac Low, Bill Luoma, Ben Marcus, Bernadette Mayer,
Emily McVarish, Ange Mlinko, Jennifer Moxley, Eileen Myles, Maureen Owen, Tom
Raworth, Lisa Robertson, Rod Smith, Juliana Spahr, Brian Kim Stefans, Lynne
Tillman, Edwin Torres, Cecilia Vicuna, Lewis Warsh, Barrett Watten, Marjorie
Welish, and Kevin Young.
Some Kind of Courage Dan Gemeinhart 2016-01-26 Saddle up for a life-defining,
death-defying adventure.
Conceding Composition Ryan Skinnell 2016-09-01 First-year composition became
the most common course in American higher education not because it could “fix”
underprepared student writers, but because it has historically served
significant institutional interests. That is, it can be “conceded” in multiple
ways to help institutions solve political, promotional, and financial problems.
Conceding Composition is a wide-ranging historical examination of composition’s
evolving institutional value in American higher education over the course of
nearly a century. Based on extensive archival research conducted at six
American universities and using the specific cases of institutional mission,
regional accreditation, and federal funding, this study demonstrates that
administrators and faculty have introduced, reformed, maintained, threatened,
or eliminated composition as part of negotiations related to nondisciplinary
institutional exigencies. Viewing composition from this perspective, author
Ryan Skinnell raises new questions about why composition exists in the
university, how it exists, and how teachers and scholars might productively
reconceive first-year composition in light of its institutional functions. The
book considers the rhetorical, political, organizational, institutional, and
promotional options conceding composition opened up for institutions of higher
education and considers what the first-year course and the discipline might
look like with composition’s transience reimagined not as a barrier but as a
consummate institutional value.
Active Voices Sharon McKenzie Stevens 2010-07-02 Explores the relationship
between social movements and rhetorical theory and practice.
Keep It Real With PBL, Secondary Jennifer Pieratt 2019-12-19 Let's Get Real
About PBL The book's companion website features an updated guide to help
teachers integrate technology into PBL experiences for online and blended
learning instruction. Does project-based learning (PBL) feel just out of reach
in in your secondary classroom? Is project-planning an overwhelming project in
and of itself? Dr. Jennifer Pieratt, a consultant and former teacher, knows
firsthand how challenging designing projects can be, especially for secondary
teachers with large caseloads and short class periods to engage in meaningful
teaching and learning. In this hands-on, interactive guide, Pieratt supports
secondary teachers through the iterative process of planning authentic projectbased learning experiences. Using backward design, she gives teachers ready to
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use strategies for identifying the best concepts to tackle in PBL experiences,
brainstorming realistic projects, facilitating meaningful learning, and
creating formative and summative assessments. The book is visually accessible
in style and features #realtalk soundbites that tackle the challenges to
implementing PBL Tips and resources to support the project-planning process
Planning forms to guide you through planning your projects Key terminology and
acronyms in PBL Exercises to help you reflect and process throughout your
project plans Master PBL planning with this clear, efficient, and easy-to-use
guide to creating enriching experiences for your students!
Activities for a Differentiated Classroom: Level 5 Wendy Conklin 2011-02-01
Easily implement grade appropriate lessons suitable for Grade 5 classrooms.
Based on current research, these easy-to-use lessons are based on a variety of
strategies to differentiate your instruction. Activities are included to allow
access to all learners. ZIP file contains interactive whiteboard-compatible
resources, including sample projects, templates, and assessment rubrics. This
resource is correlated to the Common Core State Standards and is aligned to the
interdisciplinary themes from the Partnership for 21st Century Skills.
Igniting Creativity in Gifted Learners, K-6 Joan Franklin Smutny 2008-10-29
Provide exciting, enriching learning experiences for gifted students through
proven strategies from master teachers! With contributions from experienced
educators, this book helps elementary school teachers use creative methods to
enhance gifted students’ learning and stimulate higher-level thinking,
discovery, and invention. Linked to curriculum standards, the numerous readyto-use strategies, activities, and examples help teachers: Inspire students in
reading, writing, social studies, mathematics, science, and the arts Tie
creative processes to learning outcomes Incorporate technology into instruction
where appropriate Encourage students to explore new avenues for thinking and
learning
AP U.S. History Prep Plus 2020 & 2021 Kaplan Test Prep 2020-08-11 Kaplan's AP
U.S. History Prep Plus 2020 & 2021 is revised to align with the latest exam.
This edition features hundreds of practice questions in the book and online,
complete explanations for every question, and a concise review of high-yield
content to quickly build your skills and confidence. Test-like practice comes
in 3 full-length exams, 18 pre- and post-chapter quizzes, and 9 online quizzes.
Customizable study plans ensure that you make the most of the study time you
have. We’re so confident that U.S. History Prep Plus offers the guidance you
need that we guarantee it: after studying with our online resources and book,
you’ll score higher on the exam—or you'll get your money back. The College
Board has announced that the 2021 exam dates for AP U.S. History will be May 6,
May 19, or June 2, depending on the testing format. (Each school will determine
the testing format for their students.) To access your online resources, go to
kaptest.com/moreonline and follow the directions. You'll need your book handy
to complete the process. Expert Guidance We know the test—our AP experts make
sure our practice questions and study materials are true to the exam. We know
students—every explanation is written to help you learn, and our tips on the
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exam structure and question formats will help you avoid surprises on Test Day.
We invented test prep—Kaplan (kaptest.com) has been helping students for 80
years, and 9 out of 10 Kaplan students get into one or more of their top-choice
colleges.
Writer's Notebook Lv D Teacher Created Materials 2006-06-01 Receive the speical
price of $7.99 per book when 10 or more copies are ordered!The Writer's
Notebook in each Exploring Writing kit is grade-level appropriate and offers
extensive support in the way of writing tools, insights, skills lessons, word
lists, writing samples, and more. It is a resource that every developing writer
needs, especially as professional writers and editors have created itprofessionals who build their craft in the same way students do. The Writer's
Notebook is a resource offered from writer to writer.
The Force of Fantasy Ernest G. Bormann 2001 In this work, Ernest G. Bormann
explores mass persuasion in America from 1620 to 1860. He examines four
rhetorical communities: the revivals of 1739-1740; the hot gospel of the postrevolutionary period; the evangelical revival and reform of the 1830s; and the
Free Soil and Republican parties.
Changing the Way You Teach, Improving the Way Students Learn Giselle MartinKniep 2009-05-15 With classroom-tested ideas, real-world examples, and easy-touse activities, Giselle Martin-Kniep and Joanne Picone-Zocchia tap three
decades of experience to define and describe critical teaching and learning
strategies that engage students and increase achievement. Teachers at any grade
level and in any subject area will gain insights into how to * Create a
rigorous, relevant, and authentic curriculum; * Use organizing centers and make
meaningful connections to lend true coherence to subject matter; * Ask students
questions that will help them retain new material and apply their knowledge in
settings outside school; * Teach students how to develop high-order skills such
as an ability to affirm values, articulate beliefs, and use multiple resources
in varied contexts; * Use assessment as a system to directly engage students in
revising tests and evaluating themselves; * Incorporate evaluation tools like
portfolios, checklists, and rubrics to foster and assess high-quality student
work that exceeds expectations; and * Encourage students to self-monitor
progress, self-regulate behavior, appreciate unique learning preferences, and,
ultimately, become informed and active 21st century citizens. Changing the Way
You Teach, Improving the Way Students Learn stresses the need to build
students' capacity to learn how to learn and be strategic, self-aware
participants in an ever-complex and fast-changing society. Embracing what they
call our "moral imperative," the authors encourage us to help students "pursue
the goals that will make them feel whole as human beings."
The Library/computer Lab/classroom Connection M. Ellen Jay 1994 This guide
shows how to incorporate computer use into activities designed to improve
thinking, reading and writing across the curriculum. Advice is given on
integrating computer programs with other learning materials; managing computer
labs; and connecting with home learning and libraries.
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The Advertising Age Encyclopedia of Advertising John McDonough 2015-06-18 For a
full list of entries and contributors, a generous selection of sample entries,
and more, visit the The "Advertising Age" Encyclopedia of Advertising website.
Featuring nearly 600 extensively illustrated entries, The Advertising Age
Encyclopedia of Advertising provides detailed historic surveys of the world's
leading agencies and major advertisers, as well as brand and market histories;
it also profiles the influential men and women in advertising, overviews
advertising in the major countries of the world, covers important issues
affecting the field, and discusses the key aspects of methodology, practice,
strategy, and theory. Also includes a color insert.
Paper Trails Cameron Blevins 2021-03-04 A groundbreaking history of how the US
Post made the nineteenth-century American West. There were five times as many
post offices in the United States in 1899 than there are McDonald's restaurants
today. During an era of supposedly limited federal government, the United
States operated the most expansive national postal system in the world. In this
cutting-edge interpretation of the late nineteenth-century United States,
Cameron Blevins argues that the US Post wove together two of the era's defining
projects: western expansion and the growth of state power. Between the 1860s
and the early 1900s, the western United States underwent a truly dramatic
reorganization of people, land, capital, and resources. It had taken AngloAmericans the better part of two hundred years to occupy the eastern half of
the continent, yet they occupied the West within a single generation. As
millions of settlers moved into the region, they relied on letters and
newspapers, magazines and pamphlets, petitions and money orders to stay
connected to the wider world. Paper Trails maps the spread of the US Post using
a dataset of more than 100,000 post offices, revealing a new picture of the
federal government in the West. The western postal network bore little
resemblance to the civil service bureaucracies typically associated with
government institutions. Instead, the US Post grafted public mail service onto
private businesses, contracting with stagecoach companies to carry the mail and
paying local merchants to distribute letters from their stores. These
arrangements allowed the US Post to rapidly spin out a vast and ephemeral web
of postal infrastructure to thousands of distant places. The postal network's
sprawling geography and localized operations forces a reconsideration of the
American state, its history, and the ways in which it exercised power.
Public Relations: The Basics Ron Smith 2013-08-15 Public Relations: The Basics
is a highly readable introduction to one of the most exciting and fast-paced
media industries. Both the practice and profession of public relations are
explored and the focus is on those issues which will be most relevant to those
new to the field: The four key phases of public relations campaigns: research,
strategy, tactics and evaluation. History and evolution of public relations.
Basic concepts of the profession: ethics, professionalism and theoretical
underpinnings. Contemporary international case studies are woven throughout the
text ensuring that the book is relevant to a global audience. It also features
a glossary and an appendix on first steps towards a career in public relations
making this the book the ideal starting point for anyone new to the study of
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public relations.
Understanding by Design Grant Wiggins 2005 Presents a multifaceted model of
understanding, which is based on the premise that people can demonstrate
understanding in a variety of ways.
The Rhetoric of Western Thought James L. Golden 2003
Putting Writing Research into Practice Gary A. Troia 2010-04-29 What are the
most effective methods for teaching writing across grade levels and student
populations? What kind of training do teachers need to put research-validated
methods into practice? This unique volume combines the latest writing research
with clear-cut recommendations for designing high-quality professional
development efforts. Prominent authorities describe ways to help teachers
succeed by using peer coaching, cross-disciplinary collaboration, lesson study,
and other professional development models. All aspects of instruction and
assessment are addressed, including high-stakes writing assessments,
applications of technology, motivational issues, writing in different genres
and subject areas, and teaching struggling writers.
Resources in Education 1998
Evaluating Service Learning Activities and Programs David A. Payne 2000 Uses an
extended case study to guide teachers through evaluation of service-learning
outcomes and their relevance to the curriculum. Covers the evaluation process
from question formulation to instrumentation, data collection, and application.
Current professional practices are emphasized throughout. Includes a list of
state organizations supporting service learning, and some 40 pages of sample
checklists and forms. Payne is director of Test Scoring and Reporting Services
and professor of educational psychology at the University of Georgia.
Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
The College Writer: A Guide to Thinking, Writing, and Researching John Van Rys
2021-01-01 No matter where you are in the writing process or how confident you
are in your writing, THE COLLEGE WRITER: A GUIDE TO THINKING, WRITING, AND
RESEARCHING, 7E offers valuable guidance and support. This fully updated fourin-one resource provides a rhetoric, reader, research guide, and complete
handbook for writers of any skill level. Updated professional and student
writing samples highlight important features of academic writing -- from
organization to documentation -- while modeling strategies and timely topics to
use in your own papers. A reader-friendly organization leads you through the
process of composing critical academic and research-based essays. Revisions
emphasize how to craft strong paragraphs and thesis statements as well as how
to analyze and respond to readings. Updates also address how to evaluate and
compose multimodal texts that combine several modes, such as written and spoken
language and visuals, as you prepare to communicate effectively. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
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Intercultural Communication for Everyday Life John R. Baldwin 2013-12-18
Written for students studying intercultural communication for the first time,
this textbook gives a thorough introduction to inter- and cross-cultural
concepts with a focus on practical application and social action. Provides a
thorough introduction to inter- and cross-cultural concepts for beginning
students with a focus on practical application and social action Defines
“communication” broadly using authors from a variety of sub disciplines and
incorporating scientific, humanistic, and critical theory Constructs a complex
version of culture using examples from around the world that represent a
variety of differences, including age, sex, race, religion, and sexual
orientation Promotes civic engagement with cues toward individual intercultural
effectiveness and giving back to the community in socially relevant ways Weaves
pedagogy throughout the text with student-centered examples, text boxes,
applications, critical thinking questions, a glossary of key terms, and online
resources for students and instructors Online resources for students and
instructors available upon publication at www.wiley.com/go/baldwin
Race to the Frontier John Van Houten Dippel 2005 Table of contents available
via the World Wide Web.
Technology, Curriculum, and Professional Development John Woodward 2001 The 11
papers in this collection address various aspects of the adoption and
implementation of technology in the education of students with disabilities. An
introduction by David B. Malouf of the Office of Special Education Programs
introduces the collection. The following papers are included: (1) "No Easy
Answer: The Instructional Effectiveness of Technology for Students with
Disabilities" (John Woodward, Deborah Gallagher, and Herbert Rieth); (2) "It
Can't Hurt: Implementing AAC Technology in the Classroom for Students with
Severe and Multiple Disabilities" (Bonnie Todis); (3) "Preparing Future
Citizens: Technology-Supported, Project-Based Learning in the Social Studies"
(Cynthia M. Okolo and Ralph P. Ferretti); (4) "ClassWide Peer Tutoring Program:
A Learning Management System" (Charles R. Greenwood, Liang-Shye Hou, Joseph
Delquadri, Barbara J. Terry, and Carmen Arreaga-Mayer); (5) "Sustaining a
Curriculum Innovation: Cases of Make It Happen!" (Judith M. Zorfass); (6)
"Technology Implementation in Special Education: Understanding Teachers'
Beliefs, Plans, and Decisions" (Charles A. MacArthur); (7) "Why Are Most
Teachers Infrequent and Restrained Users of Computers in Their Classroom?"
(Larry Cuban); (8) "Designing Technology Professional Development Programs" (A.
Edward Blackhurst); (9) "The Construction of Knowledge in a Collaborative
Community: Reflections on Three Projects" (Carol Sue Englert and Yong Zhao);
(10) "The Rise and Fall of the Community Transition Team Model" (Andrew S.
Halpern and Michael R. Benz); and (11) "How Does Technology Support a Special
Education Agenda? Using What We Have Learned To Inform the Future" (Marleen C.
Pugach and Cynthia L. Warger). (Individual papers contain references.) (DB)
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